From: agedmunds@outlook.com

Sent: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 5:56 p.m.

To: Mailroom Mailbox Subject: LTP SUBMISSION

One of the reasons not to use the bus service when travelling to the central city from the outer suburbs is the need to change buses – and sometimes suffer a lengthy wait until a bus arrives to take you to the central city. The timetable needs to change so that you do not have to wait more than 5 minutes between transfers. I realise that this is difficult because of traffic conditions but until the situation changes I will continue to drive my car into the centre of the city. I was a regular bus user before the earthquake because riding on one bus all the way to the city centre made it so efficient. Buses every 5 minutes from the hubs such as Westfield Mall and the bus exchange will help to overcome the present disincentive for travel.

Gerald Edmunds

Email: agedmunds@outlook.com